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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

February Meeting: 
The LRCC Club meeting was held on   
February 6 at the Aero Club.  
 
The club collected $820 for Toys for 
Tots in 2017, plus the toys collected. 
Many thanks to the members who 
donated so these children could have a 
nicer Christmas. 
 
Membership Renewals 
Get your membership renewal in on or 
before the March 6 meeting to avoid the 
$10 late fee.  The gate combination will 
also be changed at this time. Flying 
weather is just around the corner, be 
ready. 
 
April Fun Fly 
The April Fun Fly will also be a field 
maintenance day.  We will have more 
dirt available and be filling holes in the 
runway and pit area.  With enough help 
we can be done quickly so flying and 
lunch can begin. 

 
Library Plane Show 
We will be doing another show at 
the Fern Creek Library sometime in 
mid April.  Still in planning stage, we 
will however need some volunteers 
to help man the display during he 
day and evening hours.  See Jim 
Rippy or Gary Esterle and give us 
times and days you may be 
available. We generated a lot of 
interest with last show, now we can 
invite them out to the field to see 
what it’s like and meet the members. 
 
  

2018 Aviation Heritage Weekend  
We will also be doing a booth at the 
Heritage Weekend at Bowman Field again 
this year.  We will be looking for display 
planes and volunteers for this event also.  
 
February What’s New 
Bill Crawley brought his new 59 inch 
Revolver, powered by 46 Rimfire and 
Castle 160 Amp ESC. 
 
Odds n Ends 
>Jerry has vinyl club window decals. Nice 
and only $12… 
>AMA cards must be displayed while 
flying. 
>May meeting will be the first at the field 
this year. 
>Note we do not send out renewal 
notices, the postage is too expensive. 
>When locking the gate, the chain goes 
under the gate not over.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Member Welcome 
Present and joining us at the February 
meeting: 

 Rick Rice 
 Kevin Duff 

We will be looking forward to seeing you 
at the field. 

 

http://www.lrccky.com/

